
Dear Chair Salinas and members of the House Committee on Health Care, 
 
I am writing in support of the bill HB3063 and ending non-medical exemptions.  As a teacher for 
30 years I have seen first-hand the impact non vaccinated children have on other children as 
well as on their own education.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Harris  
Eugene, Oregon 


